
• ..:-• aS.:S.:ro;if!l-.%•••:::::.acw -:.. •
THE 

(F)AMILY (A)FFAIRS (N)EWSLETTER

FORWARO THIS OR PASS IT AROUND 
TO AS MANY GLBTI-FAMIL Y MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE.

THE MORE FOLKS WHO TAKE PART, THE SETTER. 

1 JANUARY 2006 

NEWSLETTER NEWS, NOTES & REMINDERS: 
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(NEWS #1 :) Here's an interesting idea: A Gay fundamentalist Christian Church. Check the ANNOUNCEMENTS category. 

(NOTES #1 :) The Northem Maine Pride board of directors wants to know: What one or two things would you most like to 
see as part of this year's PRIDE events? You can respond directly to the NMP board at info@northemmainepride.org 

(NOTES #2:) There seems to be enough interest in the Reading-Aloud-Potlucks. Check JAN 21 below for details. 

(REMINDERS #1 :) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and 
miss the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megress@tds.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might 
like to know about ... things like: birlhs, cleaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, 
ongoing classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 

1. A Gay-Christian network. Hi Folks, 1 am a lesbian minister. 1 hold credentials with the Church of God House of Prayer in
Pennsylvanie and I have been involved in some kind of ministry since 1975. 1 have pastored, married, buried and counseled and
continued training during this time (as well as a bunch of other stuff-you know what I mean). And, it is now my passion to create a
safe GLBTI Christian Fundamental Church. We, as gays, are a group that is wholly un-ministered to by fundamentalist Churches.
(The word minister means servant.) Because of mainline Fundamentalists, we gays and lesbians are relegated to some place
outside the "Church" where God cannot love us. 1 don't believe this has to be so. And I would love to share the beauty and truth
of God's Word and loving fellowship with ail my sisters and brothers in The Family. What I need to know is if there is interest in a
Gay Church. 1 will be pursuing this project actively. If you can see this need as I do and want to see it met, send me an email
concerning your interest and ideas and I will begin building a Gay-Christian network. (No, that is not an oxymoron) Contact Dawn
at dv53@yahoo.com

2. Planning meetings for the 2006 Maine Youth Summit are about to begin. The Maine Youth Summit is a place for youth
22 and under to corne together for a weekend of community organizing and education to address health and other issues of gay,
lesbian, bisexuel, transgender, and questioning {GLBTQ) young people. This year we want to put on a 3-day event instead of the
usual 2-day event. The event is organized by Portland Outright (www.outright.org )

Here's where you came in!!! We are looking for youth 22 and under from around the state to be on the 2006 Planning 
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